
•My name is steve grittman and I am a business owner in yamhill County.
•I strongly oppose the numerous taxes on working Oregonians proposed in the -1 amendment to HB 2674.
•Countless families and small businesses have been negatively impacted by the state’s response to COVID-19, devastating 2020 
wildfires, and 2021 ice storms. 
•The -1 amendment taxes our tires, off-road equipment, and our off-road fuel. It will really harm small and independently organized 
businesses construction and mining businesses, as well as family farmers and loggers.  


